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Discontinuation and Final production of FI-21 

Dear customers, 

We express our hearty appreciation for your purchase of our FI-21. 

Date 

16th February 2018 

However, we are afraid we have decided to discontinue the production of this model in the end of 

March 2015 due to the difficulties of some internal part procurement of the products, the expired 

certificate and no renewal, and the development of the new products "model FI·8000P "replacing 

them. 

Then, your kind cooperation and understanding for them would be much appreciated. 

1. Discontinued model: FI-21

We are not providing spare parts, replacement sensors, and repair service.

2. Maintenance / Calibration service model: FI-21

We will continue up to the end of March 2022 after the discontinuation.

3. Succession model: FI ·8000P 

Accordingly, please start planning for the succession model FI·8000P 

Thanks for your continuous cooperation. 

Yours truly, 

. ,LTD. 

Overseas Business Department 




